
 

Attention Parents of Current Eighth Graders: 

Allatoona High School administrators and counselors will be visiting Awtrey, Durham, and 

McClure Middle Schools in late January and early February to share information with the 

eighth graders who will be attending Allatoona next year. We will also be hosting an Eighth 

Grade Parent Night for parents of students who will be starting their high school careers as 

ninth graders at Allatoona next year. Please join us then to learn more about the Allatoona 

experience for your child! 

Allatoona visits Awtrey Middle School – January 30, 12:00 P.M. 

Allatoona visits Durham Middle School – February 1, 12:50 P.M. 

Allatoona visits McClure Middle School – February 6, 10:00 A.M. 

 

Eighth Grade Parent Night at the Allatoona High School Theater 

January 26, 6:30 P.M. 

 

Please call the Allatoona High School Counseling Office at (770) 975-6503 if you have any 

questions. 

 


